Tohono O’odham Nation

@/ 7 The Nation's Executive Office is set to assist ; (5
w you with a slam dunk for your community! e
Two brand-new basketball courts are in the near future for two w

O’odham communities. Tell us why a new court is needed in your community.

Work with your local leadership to ensure particular land spaces are available.
A written proposal will need to be submitted outlining the needs and benefits
for your community, induding:

1. How would your community/district benefit from receiving a brand-new basketball court
2. Location and how you would envision the new basketball court would look
3. How would the basketball court be utilized throughout the year

4. How would you encourage community health and wellness using the basketball court

Weritten submissions must be sent to AlleyOop@tonation-nsn.gov by November 21, 2022.

Visit www.tonation-nsn.gov or call (520) 383-2028 for more information



